
Small business owner?
A new filing requirement might 

apply to your company.
A bipartisan law, passed to protect U.S. economic and national security, requires 
many small businesses to report beneficial ownership information to the U.S. 

government about the real people who own or control them.

Learn more at 

fincen.gov/boi
Scan for 
details
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